

Shirley High School

Performing Arts College



Our Vision: To develop aspirational learners who strive for excellence academically, creatively and culturally, benefitting from a wide range of opportunities led by inspirational educators.

TL/P:/MKB/Queen 9 September 2022

Dear Parents / Carers

Re: Message Regarding the passing of Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II

We express our deepest sympathies on the passing of Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II; her devotion to the United Kingdom and Northern Ireland, as well as other extended commitments, is unparalleled, and we are grateful for her service.

Our school will observe the period of mourning while continuing to support our students, families, and staff. Please assume that all scheduled activities and events will take place as normal unless otherwise stated. We will be observing national holiday plans for Her Majesty's Funeral once confirmed and staff will be informed; outside of this, school hours will continue as normal.

If you think your child may be experiencing particular upset due to the passing of the Queen, please do let us know and we will endeavour to provide support if needed.

Should there be anything further we can support you with, please do not hesitate to reach out.

Kind regards SHS Admin

"Striving for Excellence"

Principal: Mr T Myton NPQH NPQSL IOMEL CLT PGCE BSc (Hons)

Shirley Church Road, Croydon, CR0 5EF Tel: 020 8656 9755 Web: www.shirley.croydon.sch.uk Email: office@shirley.croydon.sch.uk

Shirley High School is a company limited by guarantee and registered in England and Wales.

Company No 07837778 Registered Office: Shirley High School, Shirley Church Road, Shirley, Croydon CR0 5EF











